From: Carol Pavelek

To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: Self employed
Date: Monday, March 4, 2019 1:00:44 PM

Please vote against this bill.  Approval of this bill will drive up costs for everyone!
Self employed people work hard and this will only make things more difficult, NOT easier.
Small businesses have enough expenses and this bill will cause many to go under.
Is that what you want?
Please vote NO.
Thank you,
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